
 

Nursery end of Autumn 2 Newsletter 

20.12.24 

This newsletter is to celebrate and share some of the learning that Nursery has been doing over this half term.  

Our topic has been Woodland Animals and Christmas! 

We have had a very busy and exciting half term! The children have been learning lots and enjoying their experiences at school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

We have been learning about 

animals that live in the 

wood/forest. 

We created a woodland 

animal 

Hedgehogs – using potatoes 

and wooden sticks. 

We have been learning about Oral 

hygiene and learning how to brush our 

teeth properly. We have been brushing 

our teeth every day in school with 

support from our teachers. 

We have been developing our fine 

motor skills and we using plastic 

knives to cut up fruit to make a 

fruit salad. We learnt how to use 

the plastic knives safely.  

 

We learnt about ‘Remembrance Day’ 

and why it is celebrated. We created 

poppies to remember the soldiers who died 

or were injured in the war. 

 



 

The afternoon Nursery children have been enjoying their sessions with Creative Futures expressing 

themselves through Music and Art. 

                                                  

   

 

       

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance Matters 

It is vital that your child attends Nursery every day.  

Excellent attendance promotes good outcomes for children. 

 



 

Photos from our Christmas Craft event  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We all had a wonderful time sharing activities with our parents/carers and meeting one of Santa’s Elf helpers. 

 

 

 



 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Coming Soon ….                                          Our topic this half term is Transport 

Our story time bear Bertie will start to come home with different children every Friday to spend the weekend with them to promote reading for pleasure. 

 

Parent Workshops next half term: There will be a children’s centre Parent workshop on Wednesday 29th Jan @ 9am focussing on regulating Emotions please add 

this date to your diary, we hope you can all attend. Parents evening will be happening in Spring One – letter to follow. 

 

We will be starting ‘show and tell’ sessions to promote speaking and listening development – letter to follow. 

 

Reminders 

 All reading for pleasure library books will be changed every Thursday, please ensure that your child has their book in their bag ready to choose 

another book to share with you at home.  

 Please check your child’s book bag daily and check any notices on the Nursery door. 

 Nursery PE days are every Friday. 

 Please email any photos of places you visit to Jenni and mark for the attention of Miss Aleksic we would love to see them and it provides opportunities 

for your child to share what they have been doing at home. 

We’re very proud of all your children and how they’ve have settled into Nursery and progressed over the Autumn term they really are a credit to you 

all! 

Thank you for your continued support, Nursery Team  

 

We wish you all a very happy new year! and all the very best for 2025! 

 


